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3
rd

 & FINAL ATTEMPT!!!!                                                             

                                                                                                               December 4, 2015    

                                                                                     
 

To the Parents/Guardians of:                                                GRADE: K     

                                                                                                                                                            

Pennsylvania law requires that all students must have an up to date physical and dental 

examination upon entering kindergarten. In addition, all students are required to have a 

completed immunization record on file. 

Our school nurse has had the opportunity to conduct a thorough review and evaluation of all 

of the student's examinations immunizations and files.  As a result, our school nurse has 

determined what is needed for your child to be in compliance with the Pennsylvania state 

laws and recommendations. 

To date we have not received the required immunizations listed below. 

Please understand that in order to return to school on January 4
th

 2015, you must 

complete and submit all of the requested immunizations for your child to the school nurse.  

                                                                                                  

Effective January 4
th

 2015, your child will not be allowed to return to school without 

the following immunizations:  

 

         *                Physical Examination 

         *                Dental Examination 

         *                Student Medical History 

         *               Student Emergency Form 

         *                Confidential Medical History 

         *               Other __________________ 

         *               Other __________________ 

 

 

 

            Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Julien 

 Principal 


